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Dear BALSA Member: 

195 Bainbridge Street 
Brooklyn, N.Y. 11233 
June 21, 1973 

As a result of the discussion at the informal meeting held 
last Thursday June 14, 1973, the following items are going 
to be uppermost on our agenda during the summer months: 

Those who are interested in serving on the Speakers Committee 
for the 1973-74 School Year are asked to meet at my house on 
Thursday June 28, at 7:00 p.m., in order to select speakers 
to be invited to address BALSA during the upcoming year. 

The Northeast Regional Chairman of BALSA, Brian Mingo, has 
asked that all those members who are interested in working on 
By~Laws for the region please volunteer some of your time. 
If you're interested, please call me and I will put you in 
touch with the person in charge of the project. 

We are also being asked by the Northeast Regional Chairman to 
compile a report on any problems we may be having as an organ­
ization. To help in compiling this report, as well as in 
better serving you, our membership, please send to me a state­
ment containing any problems you may be having with grades, 
courses, Administration,etc. and also any problems which you 
feel we have as an organization. Your identity will be kept 
confidential, if you wish it. 

In order to better assist our Freshman Brothers and Sisters 
(and the old timers as well), we are asking all those who 
have good sets of notes for courses they have taken to com­
pile them and submit them, by August 1, to Gene Oliver, who 
will make enough copies so that other students can use them 
during the upcoming year. Gene will. need a lot of help on this 
project, so please call him and volunteer your assistance· ~hen 
you submit your notes. He can be reached at 1596 Unionport 
Road, Apt. 6G, Bronx, N.Y. 10462, Tel: 823-9296. 

We would like to have a meeting in the near future to discuss 
plans for a Freshman Orientation Program and for Law Day. You 
will be notified of a meeting date. Naturally, your input is 
expected and welcomed. 
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Last, but certainly not least, we would like to plan an outdoorsy 
trip for you-all during the month of July. Let us know where 
you would like to go and which week-end is best for you. You 
can call Donna Sherman at 799-7365, or myself at 773-6325. We 
would like to make final plans by July 1, so please call before 
tben. 

Meanwhile, have a "boss" summer. You deserve it . 

. ~~ .rn. Black Unity, 

1

~ntine, 
Chairman 
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